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A	strong	vision	for	the	North	comes	out	of	meetings	in	Yellowknife

Yukon	Premier	Sandy	Silver	is	returning	to	the	territory	following	a	successful	Northern	Premiers’	Forum.	Premier	Silver	met
with	Northwest	Territories	Premier	Bob	McLeod	and	Nunavut	Premier	Peter	Taptuna.

The	meetings	in	Yellowknife	focused	on	a	joint	vision	for	the	North,	managing	resources,	strengthening	and	diversifying	the
economy	and	the	relationship	with	the	federal	government.

Quotes

“It	is	important	to	work	with	and	learn	from	our	neighbours	as	the	three	territories	face	unique,	yet	similar	challenges.
Together	we	can	build	thriving	communities	recognizing	northern	needs,	interests	and	solutions.”

–Premier	Sandy	Silver

Quick	facts

The	Northern	Premiers’	Forum	is	a	meeting	between	the	three	territorial	premiers.	It	generally	occurs	on	a	yearly	basis.
The	next	forum	is	expected	to	be	held	in	Nunavut.
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Stay	up	to	date	with	the	latest	Yukon	government	news	by	subscribing	to	our	RSS	feed	here:
http://www.gov.yk.ca/news/rss.html.	Or	follow	us	on	Twitter	@yukongov.
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